[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ]
image1.png
Digital Admissions

If your child is starting pre-school or primary school in
September 2019, you can apply for their place online
from Wednesday 2 January 2019 at 10.00am.

The closing date and time for pre-school and primary one
applications will be

Further information on the admissions procedure will be
available on the Education Authority website under
Admissions from the end of November 2018.

On 9t May 2019 information concerning placements will
be posted to parents addresses.





